From: Martin Risman [N

Sent: 15 December 2020 08:00
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Reference PLAN/2020/0568 - OBJECTION

Good morning

With reference to the plan to develop land and property to the North and South of Goldsworth Road, I
vehemently object to the proposal.

Woking is already blighted with the high rise development (and building/traffic issues of the last 5 years).
To embark on another needless, unsightly development with the knock on effect of local inconvenience in

traffic/noise/access is just ludicrous.

Planning Officers have to consider these applications, I understand that. If they either live in the town (or
locally), they will recognise the strength of feeling objecting to these building works and plans.

As a resident of Horsell, the current development in Woking town centre is an absolute eyesore and noise
nuisance. The last thing required is another high rise project even closer to our village.

Yours sincerely

Martin Risman



